
 

John O. Bennett 

For Chairman 

Susan Cohen 

For Vice-Chairwoman 

 

May 9
th
, 2014 

 
Dear Fellow Republican, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. The Monmouth County Republican Committee’s bi-annual re-organization convention 

will take place on Tuesday, June 10
th
, beginning at 7PM. This will include elections for the positions of Chairman and 

Vice-Chair. Each office is a two year term. The convention will be held at “iPlay America” (110 Schanck Rd., Freehold 

Twp., 07728). Candidates for County Committee who win their districts in the June 3
rd

 Republican Primary election will 

be eligible to vote at the convention.   

 

It gives us great pleasure to announce we will be seeking another term as Chairman, and Vice-Chair, respectively. The 

bottom line is that every facet of the Monmouth County Republican Party is better off today than when we took 

office two years ago!  

 

With your help over the last two years, together we have been able to accomplish great things: 

 

 We have a demonstrated fundraising ability. In the 21 month since taking office, contributions to the party 

have increased 52% over what they were in the 21 months prior to us taking office. 

 Last November, we delivered a resounding 2-1 victory in the countywide races. 

 On the top of the ticket last year, we gave Governor Christie and Monmouth County’s own Lieutenant Governor 

Kim Guadagno an unprecedented 75,000 vote plurality. Only 2 counties in the state delivered more votes, and 

only 1 county delivered a bigger plurality of votes. 

 In 2013, with help from the Republican National Committee, we ran the biggest field program in the history of 

Monmouth County Republican politics. Our outstanding, hard-working volunteers made 387,000 phone calls and 

knocked on 115,000 doors.  

 We won the Primary last June when our MCRC candidates were challenged. By running a hard campaign and 

raising the necessary funds, we beat our challengers by garnering more than 80% of the vote.  

 In 2012, despite our Republican strongholds sustaining severe damage from Sandy, our Freeholder candidates 

were still able to win by over 12 percentage points.  

 We have strengthened ties between the county and local campaigns and offered more local political support  

There’s no doubt we’ve made a lot of progress in the last two years, but we have only been able to accomplish these 

things with your help. For this, we thank you and humbly ask for your vote at the June 10
th
 convention. With your 

continued backing, we will keep growing and strengthening our great party. We look forward to seeing you on June 10
th
 

Thank you, 

 

 John        Susan 

John O. Bennett       Susan Cohen 

Chairman       Vice-Chairwoman 

Monmouth County Republican Committee   Monmouth County Republican Committee 

Paid for by Chairman John Bennett and Vice-Chair Susan Cohen 


